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Waste Licence Application re: Pretty Bush Waste Soils Recovei-y Facility at Kilquade, 
Townland of Priestsnewtown (& Knocki-oe), Kilcoole. County Wicklow. 

Dear Ms Kavanagli 

I ani to refer to your letter of 23/01/2017, received on 23/01/2017, in relation to an 
application for a waste licence reference number WO294-01, by Wicklow County 
,Council, in respect of a facility at Pretty Bush Waste Soils Recoveiy Facility, Kilquade, 
.;Townland of Priestsnewtown (& Knockroe), Kilcoole, County Wicklokv. 
I 
'I a m  to advise that your letter will be treated as a submission and will be taken into 
'account when determining tlie application, i n  accordance with the Waste Management 

cts, as amended, and Article 15 of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 

Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including this 
submission; are available to vie\v on the Agency's website www.epa.ie. You can also 
.iiiake further submissions via [lie Agency's website. You may subscribe to  updates on 
h i s  licence application through RSS Feeds to receive notifications regarding this 
Lpplication directly to your eniail account. 

are advised to refer to the website for information on tlie progress of tlie 
apdlication. The Agency will write to you to inform you of its proposed decision on the 
Lpilication in due course. 
I !  
jPle'ase direct any firther correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
pff ice  of Clinlate, Licensing Sr Resource Use, Eiivironinental Protection Agency, 
.Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, .lohiistown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 


